
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Week’s Attendance 

  Our overall attendance figure for this term 

was  93.4% and based on the Ofsted grades this would be considered  

Low! Lets hope this improves soon! 

Well done to BLUE CLASS for having the 

BEST  attendance figure for last week with 

99.6%  

WELL DONE Blue Class! 

Blue Class  99.6% 

Yellow Class  98.4% 

Orange Class  97.6% 

Red Class   92.0% 

Green Class  91.0% 

Indigo Class  90.5% 

Violet Class  85.2% 
 

Newsletter 
Issue No.9 ACADEMIC YEAR 2018/19 Dated: 08.02.19 

 

 

secretary@heamoor.cornwall.sch.uk 

heamoorschool.co.uk 

 

NSPCC 
Number Day 

fun! 
We had so much fun raising   
money for the NSPCC during  

Number Day 2019. Our winner for 
the 'Count the colours'              

competition was Aoife Loder in 
Indigo, you looked amazing!  

Well done!  

We raised an amazing total of 
£162 for the charity. What a    

fantastic way of raising money for 
such an important charity.  



The 5R’s Weekly Award Winners 

This week’s 5R character is:  

Pen the Pig 

Red Class: Brody R 

Orange Class: Archie P 

Yellow Class: Evie FH 

Green Class: Lacey H 

Blue Class: Sophia DE 

Indigo Class: Tahlia M 

Violet Class: Isabelle T 

Last week’s 5R character was:  

Zoe the Zebra 

Red Class: Joey T 

Orange Class: Isaac P 

Yellow Class: Heidi S 

Green Class: Xander W 

Blue Class: Josh H 

Indigo Class:  Lewis O 

Violet Class:  Riley G 



Safer Internet Day 2019 

On Tuesday, we celebrated Safer 

Internet Day. Richard from the 

‘Stay Safe Workshops’ team    

visited us and provided workshops 

for all of the children. We 

learned about e-safety, how to 

share information safely, cyber 

bullying and cyber strangers.  The children all 

went home, equipped with strategies that will keep 

them happy and safe online. 

 

If you would like more information and advice, 

please take a look at the ‘Parenting in a digital 

world’  guide on our school website. You will 

find it in the ‘Parents Zone’ under ‘E-Safety’. 



 

 

 

Wednesday 13th February  
Blue Class Assembly (9.30am) 

   
18th – 22nd Feb 2018 inclusive 

Half term holiday 
  

w/c Monday 25th February  

Science Week – Physics focus 

Wednesday 27th February 
Indigo Class Assembly (9.30am) 

 
Wednesday 6th March  

Yellow Class Assembly(9.30am) 
 

Thursday 7th March 
World Book Day  

(dress up as a Book character) 
 

Wednesday 13th March  
Orange Class Assembly(9.30am) 

 
Wednesday 20th March  

Violet Class Assembly(9.30am) 
 

Wednesday 27th March (new date!) 
Green Class Assembly(9.30am) 

Happy Retirement! 

Most of you will have        

noticed that a familiar figure 

has not been around for a 

little while in the form of Mr 

Alan Figg, our school crossing 

patrol. Sadly Mr Figg is      

unwell at the moment and 

has made the difficult         

decision after 25 years of   loyal service to retire 

from his role. I know lots of you will really miss 

him, he is such a lovely man so please join us in 

wishing him a speedy recovery and a long and   

happy retirement.  

Cornwall Council  are currently advertising for 

Alan’s replacement. If interested please contact; 

Jean-Paul Mallard 

Tel. (01872) 327238 

Email: jpmallard@cornwall.sch.uk  

or apply online at www.cornwall.gov.uk  

The Bag2School collection  

Thank you! 
We raised £48 from our recent collection 

which has been put towards some new   

playground equipment. 

 

Thank you so much if you donated and don’t 

worry if you missed it, we plan to run          

another collection later in the year! 

Goodbye Miss Rogers 
It s with great sadness that we say good 

bye to Miss Rogers next Friday as her   

maternity cover contract comes to an end. 

It won’t be the last we see of her as she 

will be popping in from time to time to  

cover classes.   

She will be very 

sorely missed by 

everyone at school 

as she is a well 

loved and popular 

member of staff.   

 

 


